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January 29, 1985
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Jack Whltten ,

Material Licensing Branch \ gcp i\
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cannission .3 |D

W, /y'Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 \ ,

Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr . Whi t ten ,

With reference to your letter dated January 17, 1985, control
no: 60463, related to the NC license application, pertient
-information for each iten is being provided in the attactments.

The license application is limited in scope for grouprs I & II
only.

Please let know if any nere information is required.

! "Ihank you.

!

Sint:erely yours,
A g

bMM
B. Wally Ahlunalla, Ph.D.
Radiological Physicist.

C/O Dr. Larry K. Killebrow, M.D.
Department of Radiology
Bethahy General Hospital
7600 NV 23rd
Bethany, Ok 73008
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